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I believe everyone should have to show ID to vote. I have gotten ballots in the mail 

for people who I didn’t know. This could be happening all over the state. There are 

options for absentee ballots in extreme cases. The argument about people having to 

take off work is silly. Nobody works 24 hours a day for a solid week during early 

voting. And if they do, that is an extreme case and they can request an absentee 

ballot . 

 

 


